
Librarian’s Report 

January 2021 

Programming:  

Kids:  

 Katherine is taking a short break from programming because of the weather and the 
holidays. She will be doing to-go crafts through January. 

Teens:  

 Katie is on maternity leave until February 1st. Grace will take over Anime Club while Katie is 
gone. Other teen programs will begin again when Katie gets back. 
 

Adults:  

 The Fiction and Non-fiction Book clubs take a break in January. Booked for Murder’s January 
author was Amy Stewart. 

 Mikaela is teaching a Bullet Journaling class January 12th.  

 Signups for the first ever Spice of Life Club begin January 19th.  The first month’s spice is 
cardamom. Participants receive pre-measured spices and special ingredients, a recipe, and 
other information about the spice. Then they share their thoughts, questions, and food 
photos in the Spice Club Facebook group. 

 The Winter Reading Program started January 4th and runs until April 2nd. Participants can 
pick up a Bingo card at the Circulation Desk or request one through Curbside Pick-up.    

 

Other: 

The Library is closed for Martin Luther King Jr. Day, January 18th. 

Ashia is back from maternity leave January 19th.  

 

 


